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Dear Ms. Lau, 
 
On behalf of our Chairman Ben, the board, and the team of Rugby For Good, we would like to express our 
sincere thanks for your School or Organization support over March, leading to a very successful month-
long community engagement of Cathay/HSBC Hong Kong Sevens. 
 
In celebrating ten years of “Sport for Good” efforts with HKRU Community Foundation and now Rugby For 
Good, we were excited about the number of showcase events on how Rugby For Good use sport through 
play to connect and grow the community. We are also sincerely grateful for the collaborations and 
support from participating schools, NGO groups, National Sporting Associations, and stakeholders over 
March. And thanks to the Hong Kong Jockey Club, we got to experience our very own Cathay/HSBC Hong 
Kong Sevens over the weekend. 
 
It was a hectic but meaningful month of March, with engagement in over ten events in 4 weeks, to name 
a few, including: 
 

• Ageas Inclusive Inter-School Rugby 7s Competition for special educational needs students 

• Society of the Deaf rugby fun day at King’s Park Sports Ground 

• Jockey Club Elite Athlete Sharing at Ying Wa College 

• For the first time in Hong Kong, HSBC 4 x 4 Primary School Try Rugby tournament at D-Park 

• Jockey Club Sport for All Carnival at Ocean Park 

• Laureus Ambassadors visited the combined training of Kadoorie Foundation’s Tackling Language 
at AIA Wellness Hub at “The Wheel.” 

• Jockey Club Community Experience, where 1,500 beneficiaries per day will get to experience the 
excitement of the Cathay/HSBC Hong Kong Sevens 

 
As we all take a well-earned break over the Easter Holidays, we look forward to working closely with you 
again in 2024 to build on our community engagement efforts in the month leading into the Hong Kong 
Sevens.  
 
We are very proud to enter the next decade with Rugby For Good and will undoubtedly raise our game for 
a better world! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Rocky Chow 
Chief Community Officer 
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